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Minutes of the General Monthly meeting of the Stanthorpe Field
Naturalists, held in the Q.C.W.A- Rooms Victoria Street Stanthorpe

on V/ednesday 26th October, 1988 at 8pm.
P r e s e n t 2 3 A p o l o g i e s 5

Opening. President Ray Marsden declared the meeting opened and
welcomed all present.

Minutes. It was moved by Errol Walker and seconded by Esne Lacey
that the minutes be taken as read in the October
N e w s l e t t e r a n d c o n fi r m e d . C a r r i e d

Correspondence. Inward received? 1. Bank s tatement 2. Resignation
from Pam Harvey. 3. Subs from John O'Donnell and
Anne Gibson. 4. Directory of Aus. Associations.
Newsletters received from 1. Darling Downs Naturalist
2 . Q ld . Natura l i s ts 3 . Ch inch i l la Natura l i s t 4 .
Richmond Valley Naturalist Club.
Outward forwarded to s h Thanks to Peter Roger 2.

4QS re outing and meeting notices. It was moved by
Diana Holley and seconded by Bob Lacey that the inward
correspondence be received and the outward endorsed.

C n r r i s d
Treasurers Treasurer Joan Stevenson read her report which showed

R e p o r t b a l a n c e a s a t 8 / 8 / 8 8 C r e d i t $ 1 4 5 - 6 1
R e c e i p t s 2 3 6 - 5 0

Cred i t 382 -11
P a y m e n t s 6 2 - 8 5

Credit as at 26/10/88 $319-26
J. Stevenson moved her report fbr adoption and the
accounts Magazine postage $17,00, Magazine duplication
$16.00, Room Rent $8.00, Photocopying $5.00 and
Magazine covers $7.50 be passed for payment.
T h i s w a s s e c o n d e d b y R o b M c C o s k e r. C a r r i e d .

Outing Report. Leader of the October outing, Rob McCosker, reported
that it was a good outing and the weather was perfect.
35 attended with an age span of 4-J years to 84. Lovely
flowers were seen. Lunch was eaten near West Bald Rock
and after lunch a few of the more hardy folk went on

to West Bald Rock while the rest of the party returned
along Racecourse Creek to the road.

Next Outing. This will be a camp-out to the Forgotten Country with
Rob McCosker to be the leader once again. Full details
will appear in the November Newsletter. The book "The
Forgotten Country" was brought to the meeting by DoreMcCosker and the following are exerpt from it.
"Forgotten Country is a narrat ive report of the local
history of the distr ict centered on the township ofDrake and the Upper Clarence Valley."
















